Jan. 6th, 1929.

Dear Mr. Campbell:-

I have yours of the 31st regarding the Barry photos. I told you the old man was regular old fire-eater-but I see you discovered it in advance! Look out for him! He will sue anybody who uses his photos. I guess he is getting old and childish. Thile I don't suppose there is any law which can prevent a man COFYING his photos, of course they are protected by copyright from USE as illustrations in books or magazines, without his permission -- which I doubt he would give! The Cody-S.B. photos is in

the new Buffalo Bill book--as you state.

Of course I would not care to have Barry know I sent you the copy of the S.B. photo--which I trust you have rec'd by now. If make not, please advise. I had lost your letter and couldn't remember your name, so wrote your faculty to inquire which one it was that wanted the photo.

Standing Bear will reply to letters I am sure, as he is well educated -- far better thana heap of white men. He can make as good an address in a drawing room or a crowded theater as any white orator. He talks before

many schools and womens' clubs here.

Sincerely yours,